June 24, 1966

Kewanee Oil Company
P. O. Box 2239
Tulsa, Oklahoma

Re: Wilson A #2 F, 7-17S-30E,
Square Lake Pool

Gentlemen:

We are returning your Form C-104 for the above-mentioned
lease, as our well file shows the footage to be 1650/N 1650/W.
We did not find another well file in the location shown. Please
make the necessary corrections and return to us.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No. II

MLA/bh
Enc.






